[image: image1.png]


Tobermore Primary School
6 Maghera Road, Tobermore, BT45 5QB

	Tel: 028 7964 2254

Website: www.tobermoreps.com
info@tobermoreps.magherafelt.ni.sch.uk 


Principal: Mr. Ian Cheevers


14th October 2020
Dear Parent/Guardian,

 

I wish to inform you that a member of our school community has tested positive for Covid-19. 
 
I have sought the most up-to-date advice from the Public Health Agency (PHA) and all children are allowed to remain in school as all children have not been identified as a close contact.
The member of the school community that is affected has been notified and advised separately by the PHA.
 
I do appreciate the concerns of parents, pupils and the wider school community and wish to reassure you that every precaution has been taken.

 

Ensuring the safety of pupils and staff is my absolute priority and I will continue to monitor this situation carefully and keep you informed.

 

Parents with any questions or concerns are welcome to contact Mr Cheevers on icheevers766@c2kni.net 
 

Kind regards,
 

Mr Cheevers 

(Principal of Tobermore Primary School) 


